
Holiday notice on SaleYee distribution platform in 2023

Dear Distributor:

Hello!

According to the arrangement of national statutory holidays, the staffs of

SaleYee platform will have an 8-day holiday from September 29, 2023 to

October 6, 2023. During the holidays, distributors can continue to place orders

on SaleYee platform, and SaleYee will arrange delivery as normal. If there are

any in-sales or after-sales problems with your order, please apply appeal.

SaleYee will arrange relevant personnel on duty to follow up and handle

appeal orders every day. Please arrange relevant matters by yourself. If you

have any questions, please contact your business manager for consultation in

time.

Sincerely thank you for your support, consideration and tolerance for the work

of SaleYee Platform. SaleYee Platform will do its best to provide better

services to the partners. Thank you for your continued trust and support in

SaleYee.

SaleYee Distribution Platform

September 27, 2023


